
Comments on the Draft UNESCO Recommendation on Open Science 

_ Lithuania 

 

Dear Ms Shamila Nair-Bedouelle,  
 

Thank you for the invitation to organize the national consultations on the 

Draft UNESCO Recommendation on Open Science (hereinafter - 

Recommendation). 

We would like to inform you, that the Ministry of Education, Science and 

Sport of the Republic of Lithuania  distributed the Draft Recommendation 

to the Lithuanian research and higher education institutions, and research 

funding organizations. Responses from the two biggest universities and 

two expert institutions were received. 

Lithuanian stakeholders noticed that the Draft Recommendation is well 

prepared, demonstrates high quality, perception and reflection of the 

ideas and views of all stakeholder groups. The Draft Recommendation is 

very comprehensive and relevant for current global challenges and 

important for the science system.  

Lithuanian stakeholders did not provide any major suggestions, but some 

minor reactions, reflections, and suggestions to the text can be found in 

the attached file. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Chief Officer 
Division of Science  
Department of Higher Education, Science and Technology 
Ministry of Education, Science and Sports of the Republic of Lithuania 
 


